Renewed by the Eucharist Sent on Mission



## Dear Friends:

During the special Holy Week, please let us share a special request with you. If you have never contributed to the Catholic Ministries Appeal, or if you haven't contributed in a number of years, please consider making this the year that you join with other members of our Parish family to make a donation to the 2025 Appeal.

As you may already be aware, 100% of all the money raised is restricted to fund the objectives, programs, and ministries that serve more than 600,000 people each year, and our parish shares in the money raised to use for our own local needs.

These programs include services to people in need; affordable housing for senior citizens; people with disabilities and our veterans; respect life initiatives; and formation of our priests, deacons, lay leaders, and young people. These are just a few of the programs that help make our Church and this Island a vibrant and wonderful place to live.

But to help ensure that we can always serve those who come to us for aid, support and spiritual guidance, we need help from you!

If 100 of our parishioners who have not supported us in the recent past made a \$25 contribution this year – think about how many more people we could help! If that amount is more than you can manage, consider \$5 or \$10. Every gift counts and makes a difference in the lives of others! THANK YOU!!

Please make check payable to the Catholic Ministries Appeal	
Name:	Parish: <u>Parish of the Holy Cross</u> - 176
Address:	
City, State and Zip Code:	
Telephone number: Home	Cell:
Signature:	
To make a donation, you can also visit https://www.drvc.org/CMA/or call us at 516-678-5800 ext. 296.	